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Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Habitat Enhancement Project #52340

I am vehemently opposed to the planned "habitat enhancement" due to the detrimental affects to the flora and

fauna of this beautiful place. We see the outcome of these  and other projects on the land and environment, as

will our children and their children. There are things much more important than the minuscule amount of money

to be made. Greed is no reason to make decisions with generational implications on the land. The Daniel Boone

Forest should continue to be protected with no exceptions.


